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Extra-Curricular Meeting Minutes: February 4, 2015 Meeting – 7 am 

 

Committee Members in Attendance:  Vince Reep, Marcus Lewton, Guy Fridley, Les Dykema,  

Dave Michaelson, and Ron Dockter 

 

The committee members received no requests from any coaches or advisors for salaries 

adjustments. 

 

Mr. Fridley briefly reviewed the information that he presented to the Budget Committee on 

January 30, 2015 to add boys and girls swimming as a new extra-curricular for Dickinson High 

School.  Currently DHS coops with Williston for swimming.  

 

Mr. Fridley’s recommendation, based on length of season and other factors, was to set the 

swimming head coach salary at 13% and the assistant coach at 7.1%.  Mr. Michaelson made a 

motion that the committee accepted Mr. Fridley’s recommendation as presented.  Mr. Dockter 

seconded the motion.  There was no discussion, and the motion passed unanimously.     

 

Using the 2014-2015 salary schedule a head coach, bringing in the allowable two (2) years of 

experience into the salary schedule, would receive $5,639.  An assistant coach would be paid 

$3,080.  If the participation numbers warrant it, the estimated total cost for the four coaches 

would equal $17,438. 

 

Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 am.  

 

 


